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 President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan today received a phone 
call from Lieutenant General Abdel Fattah Al-Burhan, Chairman of the Transitional 
Sovereignty Council of the Republic of Sudan.  
 
During the call, His Highness and the Chairman of the Transitional Sovereignty Council 
discussed relations between the two countries and their peoples, in addition to 
developments in Sudan and ways to support it in overcoming the current crisis. In this 
context, His Highness affirmed the UAE's keenness to support all solutions and 
initiatives aimed at halting escalation and ending the crisis in Sudan in a way that 
contributes to enhancing its stability and security and fulfilling the aspirations of its 
people for development and prosperity.  
 
His Highness stressed the importance of peaceful dialogue to uphold Sudan's supreme 
interests, and preserve its security and stability. His Highness also expressed the UAE's 
continued commitment to supporting humanitarian efforts to alleviate the suffering of 
the Sudanese people. 
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